
THE GARDEN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, SHERPUR, PATNA 

TGIS/PC/11/2019          DATE: 26/06/2019 
 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that on Saturday (29/06/2019), “Hindi Handwriting Competition”  

will be organized.  

Winners will be awarded with “Merit Certificate and Prize”.  

Regard  

 
Vice-Principal  
 

 

THE GARDEN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, SHERPUR, PATNA 

TGIS/PC/13/2019          DATE: 28/06/2019 
 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that on 29/06/2019 (Saturday) “Thumb Painting” activity has been scheduled.  

Kindly send Poster Colour along with your ward to perform the activity properly.  

Regards  

 
Vice-Principal  
 

THE GARDEN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, SHERPUR, PATNA 

TGIS/PC/14/2019         DATE: 01/07/2019 

Dear Parents, 

You are requested to send the I-Card form which was send along with you ward. 

The photo session for the I-Card will be scheduled on 03/07/2019. Pleased send your ward in proper 

school uniform with combed hair.  

Regard  

 
Vice-Principal  
 

THE GARDEN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, SHERPUR, PATNA 

TGIS/PC/15/2019         DATE: 02/07/2019 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you all that “English Spelling Competition” will be conducted on 10/07/2019. 

Spelling list has been sent along with your ward. Kindly prepare your ward for the same.  

Regard  

 
Vice-Principal  

 

 

THE GARDEN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, SHERPUR, PATNA 

TGIS/PC/16/2019         DATE: 03/07/2019 

Dear Parents, 

“Rhymes Recitation Competition” will be held on 13/07/2019. “Rhymes” has been sent along with 

your ward.  

You are requested to prepare your ward for this event.  

Regard  

 
Vice-Principal  

 

 

 

 

 



THE GARDEN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, SHERPUR, PATNA 

TGIS/PC/18/2019         DATE: 08/07/2019 

Dear Parents, 

Your ward has deliberately broken the glass window. As per school policy, please pay 

Rs. 350/- as the replacement cost. 
Regard  

 

Vice-Principal   

 

THE GARDEN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, SHERPUR, PATNA 

TGIS/PC/19/2019         DATE: 10/07/2019 

Dear Parents, 
We are sending the printed copy of the I-Card. You are requested to make the necessary changes 

and sent it to the class teacher along with your ward, latest by 12/07/2019. 
lHkh cPpksa dks I-Card dh Printed copy nh tk jgh gSA vr% vkils 

vuqjks/k gS fd vius cPpksa ds Details dks iwjh rjg tk¡p ysa] ;fn 

dksbZ lq/kkj dh vko’;drk gS rks mls lq/kkj dj fnukad 12-07-

2019 rd vius oxZ f’k{kd dks nsdj mles lq/kkj djok ysA  

Regards  

 

Vice-Principal    

 

THE GARDEN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, SHERPUR, PATNA 

TGIS/PC/22/2019         DATE: 25/07/2019 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you all that the school will remain closed from 26th July to 27th July 2019 due to 

unavoidable circumstances. The school will re-open from 29th July 2019 on normal timing.  

Regard  

 
Vice-Principal  

 

 

 


